


Formed in the early 1970s, the Insurance Services Office 

became an advisory and rating organization used by the 

property / casualty insurance industry to help provide 

statistical and actuarial services.  

These services were used to develop insurance 

programs and to assist insurance companies in meeting 

various state regulatory requirements. 



One such benefit of this data collection over time has 

been the ability to ñpredictò a communityôs fire protection 

service capability. 

This capability is provided in the form of a ñratingò that 

helps not only the insurance industry have some idea of 

their loss potential but also serves to inform citizens as 

to the level of services available in the community in 

which they live.   



On July 1, 2000; the North Carolina Department of 

Insurance became the agency responsible for the fire 

insurance rating of municipalities / fire districts with less 

than 100,000 population.  

The NC Office of the State Fire Marshal (OSFM), is the 

division within the Department of Insurance that 

administers the fire insurance ratings program.



The fire suppression rating schedule in North Carolina is 

known as the NC Response Rating System and is 

determined through a comprehensive evaluation or ñsurveyò.

The purpose of the NCRRSS is to outline the criteria for 

evaluating the fire prevention and fire suppression 

capabilities of individual communities or fire protection areas 

and to ultimately develop a Public Protection Classification 

for property insurance rating.



The schedule measures the major elements of a fire 
protection areaôs fire prevention and fire suppression 
systems.

The fire suppression component evaluates how those 
systems address reported structure fires and gives 
procedures and formulas for developing the measurements 
into a Public Classification number on a relative scale 1 
(best) to 10, with 10 representing lessthan the minimum 
recognized protection.



�ƒLetôs Put This in Perspectiveé


